
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF SECOND PUBLIC HEARING 

Community Development Block Grant Program 

 

The Village Board, of the Village of Cohocton, New York, has scheduled a second public 
hearing for Wednesday, August 21, 2024. The hearing will begin at 6:45 PM and take place at 
the Cohocton Village Office, 17 South Main Street, Cohocton, NY 14826.  

 

The public hearing will be held to provide residents with information about a Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program implemented by the Village. The Village 
received approval for $380,000 in Fiscal Year 2020 for CDBG grant funding to complete 
critical Village water system improvements, including installation of a new well, lateral pipe 
connections, chlorination feed upgrades, and replacement of an existing pump.  

 

Residents are invited to attend the hearing to comment on this project. The Village will 
provide more detailed information at the hearing to comply with the legislative and program 
requirements which govern the Community Development Block Grant program. This 
information will also be posted on the Village website at www.villageofcohocton.com or 
sent by mail upon request to the Village Clerk.  

 

The Cohocton Village Office follows accessibility standards under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act. If special accommodations are needed for persons with disabilities, those 
with hearing impairments, or those in need of translation from English, individuals should 
contact Ashley Adams, Village Clerk/Treasurer at (585) 384-5252, at least one week in 
advance of the hearing date to allow for necessary arrangements. Written public comment 
or emailed comments may be submitted to villageofcohocton@gmail.com until 6:50 PM on 
Friday, August 16, 2024.  

 

Sandra Azzi 

Mayor Village of Cohocton 

August 5, 2024 


